
 
 

 

   

   

 

 

 

 

This information is best reviewed by your financial 

team. If you’re not the person responsible for cash 

management, please forward this to your CFO, 

controller, treasurer, or credit manager.  

 

 

 

 

Dear Suppliers, 

 

We’re committed to providing you with more benefits in 2018. 

 

As part of that commitment, we’re launching a new programme that will allow you to receive early 

invoice payments by offering a small discount. 

 

The goal is to give you easy access to working capital for less than your cost of borrowing. 

 

Our partner C2FO will provide the online portal and support. Payments will still come directly from 

Travis Perkins via your current remittance process and with no changes to existing terms. 

 

You can activate your account by visiting travisperkins.c2fo.com. If you have questions, the C2FO 

support team is ready to help you. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership with Travis Perkins. 

 

 
 

Alan Williams  

Chief Financial Officer 

 

 

 

C2FO Support Team 

travisperkins@c2fo.com  |  0207.123.5131  |  travisperkins.c2fo.com 

https://goo.gl/pJgp22
mailto:travisperkins@c2fo.com
https://goo.gl/e256f9
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